Epiphany                                                                                    January 06, 2013                                                            
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..."Where is the baby born to be the king of the Jews?  We saw his star when it came up in the east, and we have come to worship him."
(Matthew 2:2)
WELCOME TO

THE PARISH UNIT OF

ST. BERNARD’S (Moncton)

SAINT VINCENT (Sackville)

                 SAINT CLEMENT (Port Elgin)

                             & SAINT BARTHOLOMEW (Melrose)
† MASS SCHEDULE †

St. Bernard’s:  Thurs. @ 9:30 am; Sat. @ 4 pm & Sun. @ 11 am
St. Vincent: Sunday @ 9 am; St. Clement & St. Bartholomew: Sat. @ 7 pm (alternating)
Priest is available for Confessions prior to Saturday Mass upon request.

PASTORAL MINISTRY TEAM:
Priest Moderator: Rev. Allison S. Carroll            Social Justice:  Claudia McCloskey 
Assistant:  (part-time) Rev. Charles Broderick   Catechetics:  
Liturgy: Rick Shaw, Deb Gillespie                Adult Faith:Dr. Andrew Wilson
STAFF:
Secretary: Darlene McGraw, sbhf@rogers.com                  Custodian:  Rick Cormier
Bookkeeper:  Barb Bowes, stbacct@rogers.com    
Catechetical Coordinator:  Lorella Dunnett, lorella_st.bernards@hotmail.com
Facilities & Activities Coordinator: Sam Ermen 
OFFICE: 43 Botsford St. Moncton, NB E1C 4W9 Phone 857-0425 Fax 857-9565 

Web Site:  www.stbernardschurch.ca
OFFICE HOURS: Mon. to Fri.. 9:00 AM– 12 PM and 1:00 PM – 4:00 PM
Mass Intentions for this Week
Thurs.
Jan. 10th   @   9:30 AM—anniv. late Doris Irving

Edith & family
Sat.
Jan. 12th  @   4:00 PM—anniv. late Whitney & Mary McCully
Family
Sun. 
Jan. 13th  @ 11:00 AM—Special Intentions


Theresa & Edward LeBlanc
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OFFERINGS from last week—Dec. 28th, 29th, 31st & January  1st, 2012
Envelopes $ 5,335.00 Loose $ 814.61 Karing Kitchen $  181.33
Christmas Flowers  $ 50.00 Capital Expenditure  $ 945.00
New Year's $ 4,623.00 Christmas Offering $ 670.00

CWL Christmas Boxes $ 125.00 Evangelization of the Peoples $ 15.00

Needy at Christmas $ 25.00 Religious Education $ 10.00 Needs of Cdn Church  $ 15.00

All Souls $ 20.00

Thank you for your generous and continued support!
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS

· Carmelites 3rd Tuesday of the Month @ 6:30 PM
· Circle of Friends -Thurs. - after 9:30 AM Mass (re-starts  Jan. 17th,2013)
· RCIA - Wednesdays @ 7 PM (re-starts on Jan. 9th, 2013)
· Rosary for the Unborn--Tuesdays @ 7:30 PM (re-starts on Jan. 8th, 2013)
· Next Baptism Preparation Course -- Tuesdays - January 8th & 15th, 2013
· Next Baptisms - Sunday - January 27, 2013 @ 2 PM
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Prayers for our Troops…we pray for all those who serve and for families separated from their loved ones in the military; and for the strength they need to face this time of isolation and uncertainty...
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Ecclesiastes3…Under every season there is a time… A TIME TO HEAL…We remember in our prayers those who are sick...
Tony Vrensen,  Anthony O'Brien, Hazen Smith, and Jimmy Melanson.
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A TIME TO MOURN……….our sincere sympathies to the family of...Ronald Gaudet, Clair Davidson, and Marie Girouard...
PARKING ALERT
Last Saturday at the 4:00 PM mass, some of our parishioners parked in the Aliant (NBTel) parking lot and had a notice put on their windshields that their vechicle would be towed.  After consultation with Aliant, these notices were not placed by Aliant, but perhaps their snow clearing contractor.  We have been informed that at this time, our parishioners attending our weekend masses are permitted to park in their lot.  However, we must not park there Monday to Friday during business hours as this lot is used for their employees.

Christmas Flowers 2012
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Hooper & MacInnis families



Irene MacInnis

Angus & Victoria MacDonald



Alice MacDonald

Theresa MacMillan & deceased family. members
Alice MacDonald

Mike Kingston & deceased family. members

Alice MacDonald
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From the Offices of Faith Development
To contact us please call 857-9531

Ellen, ext. 227 or ellen.diocesemoncton@nb.aibn.com;

Deb, ext. 296 or deb.diocesemoncton@gmail.com;

Trevor, ext. 289 or trevord.diocese@gmail.com
The Return of the Prodigal Son: A Story of Homecoming by Henri Nouwen, this year’s winter book study begin Tues., Jan. 15th at Holy Family Church Hall, Moncton.  Sessions will go from 7 - 9 PM. Books cost $17 each and are available from the Vision Bookstore at the Diocesan Centre, Amirault Road, Dieppe.  To register and reserve your copy of the book, contact Ellen.
Christian Community and Catechesis - Session 4: The Christian Community: Responsible for Catechesis takes place on Wed., Jan. 16th from 6:30 - 9:00 PM at St. Bernard's Church Hall.  Whether you have joined us before or not, you are welcome to come this time as we learn about the responsibility for the entire Christian community to accompany others on the faith journey.  While this resource was developed specifically to assist catechists of adults, youth and children in their formation, participation in any of these sessions will benefit all the people of God.  If you haven’t joined us before, please call Ellen to register.  This session will be facilitated by Ellen Bennett.
Confirmation candidates throughout the English Deanery are invited to join Archbishop Valéry Vienneau at Our Lady of the Assumption Cathedral on Thurs., Jan. 17th.  Registration begins at 6:15, and candidates are asked to arrive between 6:00 -- 6:15 PM.  You will be welcomed at our diocesan mother church, along with the other young people your age from the various parishes of the diocese who are preparing for Confirmation this spring.  The evening will conclude approximately at 9:00 PM. 
Books for Breakfast (Rendezvous) – Young adults in their 20s and 30s are invited to join a book discussion (over breakfast) on Sat., Jan. 19th at 10:00 am at Jean’s Restaurant. The book will be The Time Keeper, by Mitch Albom. For more information, contact Trevor.
CATECHISM ANNOUNCEMENTS
Classes will resume on January 6th @ 9:45 or 12:00 

 -- Single & Queen Size bedding and blankets.  If you are able to donate please call Inez @ 389-3571.
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Congratulations to Theresa and Edward LeBlanc who will be celebrating their 40th wedding anniversary on January 6, 2013.
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ALL LITURGICAL MINISTERS --  PLEASE RESERVE THESE DATES \
It has been almost a year since the revised Roman Missal was implemented—a year with many changes and, for some, much confusion.  As with all change, it sometimes takes a bit of effort and revision to get things right, and we have all worked hard to make that happen, both our parishioners in the pews and those who are in leadership roles in liturgy.  
So that we might provide some positive reinforcement and further formation,  sessions will be conducted for all existing liturgical ministers, new liturgical ministers, as well as  those who would like to attend for interest sake.  These sessions will take place as per the schedule below.  All sessions will take place in St. Augustine’s Church.    



	All liturgical ministers
	Wednesday
	January  9th
	7- 9 PM

	Ushers & Ministers of Hospitality
	Wednesday
	January 16th
	7- 8:30 PM

	Altar Servers & Mass Coordinators       
	Wednesday
	January 23rd
	7- 9:00 PM

	Music Ministers
	Tuesday
	January 29th
	7 - 9 PM

	Extraordinary Ministers of Communion    
	Wednesday
	January 30th
	7 - 9 PM

	Ministers of the Word (Lector)
	Wednesday
	February 6th
	7 - 9 PM


It is hoped that all liturgical ministers from St. Bernard's, St. Vincent's, St., Clement's and St. Bartholomew's  will be able to attend these sessions.
THANK YOU --- Fr. Allison Carroll
The Volunteer Centre’s Respite Care Services for Children with Special Needs program offers local families hours of relief care and an opportunity for their child to make new friends.  We need caring people to help support these families just a few hours each month.  For more information please contact: Natalie Sherwood, Director of Respite Care Services, Volunteer Centre of Southeastern NB Inc. 22 Church Street, Suite T290, Moncton, NB, E1E 0P7 (506)869-6774 email: respite@nb.aibn.com
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